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Have you ever considered joining the Fremont mountain bike team?  It’s open to all girls and boys 

entering 9th – 12th grade next fall, and now is the time to sign up.  The team begins practices in 

early summer and then their race season is August through October.   

 

If you’re an experienced mountain biker that’s a plus, but it’s not a requirement.  What is required is 

an interest in biking, in exploring the awesome mountain trails here in Northern Utah and a willingness 

to test yourself aerobically.  And everyone on the team is eligible to race every race.  There aren’t any 

roster cuts or starting lineups in mountain biking. 

 

If you’re interested in signing up or just want more info, text Coach Dave at 801-866-3755. 

 

Also, there is a Fremont Junior Development team for riders entering 7th or 8th grade next fall.  Coach 

Dave can give you info on that team too. 

 


